
Douglas Housing Authority 

Christmas In November 
 

Everyone was in the giving spirit this year. The Douglas 

Housing Authority teamed up with PCC Airfoils this year 

in what they called “Christmas in November”.  PCC 

donated gift baskets to the Housing Authority to be 

given out to the elderly residents. 

 


